
CAMDEN BOWLING CLUB – NEWSLETTER 
WEEK ENDING 13/03/2022 
 

The only bowls played this week has been the trial game against Ingleburn which Camden 

won by a tiny margin. Excellent hospitality from the home club with several Camden 

players winning in their raffle. Results: 

 

B. Smith V L. Bust 21/13 

A. Wood V N. Dwyer 20/18 

R. Staats V D. Egan 18/22 

Cameden 59 Ingleburn 53 

 

Notes: Practise times for the Pennant Finals team on Thursday 24th March at Maitland is 

from 2pm to 3pm at Lorn Park. Please arrange your travel times accordingly. 

Trific Tuesday and Social Thursday will be played at RSL – normal times. It is hoped to 

organise an in-club trial game for the Maitland team on Saturday also at RSL. Social play 

may also be available next Saturday at RSL. All Thurs & Sat nominations to Dave Price 

0448 137 138 or via the website. Trific Tues to Alex on 0409 306 256. 

A General Meeting has been called for Sunday April 3rd to discuss the aftermath of the 

flood. 10am upstairs. Put it in your diary. 

Newsletter Sponsor: Premier Improvements. I guess we should be giving them a call on 

4877 2301. To see what they can do for your property go 

to www.premierimprovements.com.au 

Bowls Rule: Play is in progress when the green is closed due to bad weather. The match is 

continued the following day and one player decides, because the speed of the green has slowed, 

to play with a different set of bowls. Is this permitted? 

Answer Yes. If a game that has been stopped as described in law 32 is continued on another day, 

a player can use a different set of bowls to the set they used during the game that was stopped. 

Law 29.3. 

 

http://www.premierimprovements.com.au/

